
From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin
Sent: 2/3/2012 11:19:25 AM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Following Up

Laura, it was FABULOUS to see you! And congrats on the new gig!

Look forward to following up with you on the sustainability issues. Hope to see you again 
soon!

(This is Paul and I on top of a mountain called Kala Pattar, with Everest in the background.)
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